
 

 

 
23 July 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

 

 

It is my pleasure to recommend the services of The Guardian to you.  

 

St Stithians College recently did the sexual offenders fingerprint clearance of over 600 people 

in five days.  The Guardian offers top-notch service with attention to detail. Cecil van den 

Bergh and Jeremy Martin were on site to ensure that the process was run smoothly and 

professionally.  Across the board, we were delighted with their service. 

 

I have no hesitation in recommending The Guardian and look forward to working with them 

again in the future. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Kim Urquhart 

HR Director 

 
 


